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Town Manager’s Report 

May 2, 2018 
 

I want to extend thanks to anyone who stepped up to volunteer assistance over the last week. Whether 

through donation, participation, thoughts, prayers, etc., it was a true testament to the power of our 

community. All Town departments will be closed on Monday, May 7, so that employees may attend 

services. 

 

The resident eligible to receive the Boston Post Cane has declined the recognition. In accordance with 

recently approved policy, the cane will not be awarded until another resident becomes eligible.  

 

In the last two weeks, 

 I had a meeting with the new Executive Director of FirstPark to discuss future projects 

 We put the Ward Hill Rd. project out to bid—opening is scheduled for May 15 

 33 applications were received for the Office Clerk position—initial review has begun 

 We kicked off our Oosoola Days planning with a meeting on May 1. 

 

Sun Mon Tues Weds Thurs Fri Sat 

29 30 1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

 

6PM Selectmen 

 

6PM Selectmen 

5PM Oosoola 
Mtg 

Office closed 

5PM Airport 
Advisory 

6PM- Planning 
Board Mtg 

Ward Hill 
Reconstruction 
Bid Opening 


